
FRESHWATER EDUCATION DISTRICT
NOTICE OF EXCESS SALE 
OF SCHOOL EQUIPMENT

Freshwater Education District (FED) will be having 
an excess sale of  school equipment and supplies on 
August 25, 2017 on the premises of  the former Fresh-
water Education District Office Building, 1100 NE 5th 
St., Staples, MN  56479. Hours of  9 a.m. - 1 p.m.

For more information, contact Jerry Nesland at 
jnesland@fed.k12.mn.us or 218-894-2439 ext. 1001.

Scott Veronen, Clerk of  District #6004
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